

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Tribal Members

FROM:

Jennifer Misegan, Enrollment/Licensing Director

DATE:

April 14, 2020

SUBJECT:

Extension of Licenses & Registrations

Many of you have expressed concern regarding your soon to expire Hunting/Fishing/Trapping Licenses as well as your expired motor vehicle registrations. Earlier today I attended a Tribal Council meeting and expressed your concerns to them.

The Council approved a motion today that Tribal members will have 30 days from the date that the Government is reopened to renew Hunting/Fishing/Trapping Licenses. In the meantime, members are to carry their expired license and if they do not have one, their tribal membership card, while exercising their treaty rights.

This extension also includes motor vehicle registrations that expire during the time of the Governmental closure, as well as the new registration of newly purchased vehicles. Please be sure to have your expired registrations in your vehicle. Newly purchased vehicles must have their purchase paperwork. This extension does not include expiration of insurance. All vehicles still must have valid insurance.

If there are any questions, please contact Sarah Smith, Chief Executive Officer.